
Bulletin No. 1021 

Friday  23rd September 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
This morning it was a pleasure to hand out School Council badges to our newly elected 
class representatives. I know Mrs Moffat and her Heads of School Council, A’isha & 
Hakeem, were really impressed with the efforts of everyone who put themselves forward 
for the role by writing and presenting a speech to their class.  Our School Council are 
already raring to go with ideas for fundraising events for the coming year and I am looking 
forward to working with them. 
 
Our programme of off-site learning experiences begins next week with Form 4 & LVI both 
out on their first trip of the year.  Form 4 are going to visit Kala Sangam in Bradford to 
participate in an arts workshop and LVI are going to Cliffe Castle to learn all about 
Egyptian mummification.  Over the next few weeks, you will find out more about trips off 
site for your children from your Form Teachers. We value the opportunities to work with 
pupils outside the classroom and we know the children learn so much during these 
experiences. 
 
Our extra-curricular clubs have now all started and many pupils have taken the 
opportunity to try a club and have chosen to continue attending.  Please note you can use 
your employers childcare vouchers or Tax-Free childcare vouchers to pay for any of our 
after school clubs (except Dance Club) or our holiday clubs as this is classed as after school 
care.  These can also be used for any crèche you use. If you need any further information 
about using vouchers, please contact Mrs Wright in the office. 
 
On Friday next week, we are holding our Macmillan Coffee morning in the hall from 
8.15am-9.15am and hope that you are able to join us for a coffee. It is always lovely to 
have the opportunity for a catch up with you whilst raising funds for this very important 
charity.  Good luck to our U11 Girls who have been out of school this afternoon on their 
first fixture of the season at Giggleswick School.  I look forward to hearing all about it on 
Monday morning. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

Heads of School Council  

&  

Form Representatives 

 2022-2023 

 



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 26th – Friday 30th September 2022 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Pasta  

&  
Vegetable 

Sauce 

 
Sausages, 

Chips  
&  

Beans 

 
BBQ Chicken  

&  
Vegetable Rice 

 
Savoury Beef, 

Mashed 
Potatoes & 
Yorkshire 
Puddings 

 
Fish Fingers, 

New Potatoes  
& Beans 

 
Buns 

Sponge  
&  

Custard 

Jam Sponge 
 &  

Custard  

 
Peaches  
& Cream 

 
Flapjack 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Quorn & Halal  
Option 

 

Young Voices 2023 
 

There are a few places left to attend Young Voices on  

Thursday February 9th 2023 in Sheffield.  

Further information available from www.youngvoices.co.uk or message me on Class 

Dojo.  

Final numbers will be submitted next week. 

Mrs Lorimer 

 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/


40 seats available – first come first served! 
Please come to the Office to buy your ticket. 




